
Email: wyalong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                                             Phone: 
0269722140 

nsw2nd 

 

 

 

Lower Lachlan Swimming Carnival 
Last Friday,15 students participated in the Lower 
Lachlan District Swimming Carnival at Lake 
Cargelligo. Thank you to Mrs Pettit and Jayne for 
supervising and timekeeping.   
What a fabulous day our small contingent of 
swimmers had! 

 

3 Aged Champion – Incredible for a small school 
Dustin Nicholson Junior Boys Champion 
Abbey Crowe Equal Junior Girls Champion 
Rorie Nicholson Senior Girls Champion 

 

2 Records Broken! Amazing Effort 
Rorie broke H. Jones’ 12 year girls breaststroke 
record of 49.77 from 2016, new record 48.72.  
Abbey broke Quincey Ng’s 2022 10 year girls 
freestyle record of 41.56, new record 41.49. 
 
Rorie – 1st 12 years girls freestyle, 1st breaststroke, 
1st butterfly, 2nd backstroke, 1st Individual medley, 
3rd 100 m freestyle 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Abbey – 1st 10 years girls freestyle, 1st breaststroke, 
1st backstroke, 1st butterfly 
Dustin - 1st 9 years boys freestyle,1st butterfly, 1st 
backstroke, 1st Individual medley 
Elsie C – 2nd 9 year girls freestyle 
Farley – 2nd Junior girls breaststroke  
Rorie, Tiarni, Summer & Abbey teamed together 
for a third place in the Senior Girls relay. 
 
Rorie, Abbey, Dustin, Elsie C and Farley are now 
eligible to complete in the Western Region 
Swimming Carnival in Dubbo later next month. We 
wish them all the best! 
 
University of Adelaide: Lights Camera Action! 
Tomorrow we will be welcoming a filming crew from 
the University of Adelaide into our classrooms. They 
have selected our school due to our outstanding 
results and our leading explicit teaching practices in 
phonics. This footage will be integrated into lectures 
and coursework at the university to educate and 
inspire future educators. It is exciting and a privilege 
to have been selected for this project as it 
recognises our ongoing dedication to staying at the 
forefront of educational practices and ensuring 
evidence-based learning experience for our 
students. I would personally like to congratulate my 
staff for their passion and continued commitment to 
the curriculum reform. 
 
Helpers Required 
Please support our P&C at this weekends Top 
Town Chicken Races. This is their major event and 
it fundraisers for your child. It would be great if every 
family could volunteer an hour or two on the day to 
help in the canteen or front gate. Please book 
through the portal, the P&C Facebook Page or Sal 
Crowe.  
  
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to all parents who attended parent 
teacher interviews last week. Ms Mitchell’s 
interviews have been rescheduled for this coming 
Wednesday. Please book via the parent portal app.  
 
 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 5 Term 1              26th February 2024 
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Swimming For Sport  
 
Tuesday 27th February 
Tuesday 5th March 
Tuesday 12th March 
 
 
NAPLAN 
13th March – 25th March 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
Thursday 28th March 
 
Easter Holiday 
Good Friday 29th March  
Easter Monday 1st April  
 
Cross Country 
Tuesday 3rd April 
 
Netball Gala Day 
Thursday 11th April 
 
Last day of Term 1 
Friday 12th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Swimming for Sport 
      

Students will need to 
bring: 

Swimmers 
Rashie 
Towel 

Thongs 
Sunscreen 

Goggles 
 

 

Fruit Break and Breakfast Club 
Every day at around 10:15am, 
students can eat a piece of fruit 
or vegetable. Please note, it is 
simply fruit, vegetable or water. 
We encourage all students to 
pack a piece of fruit or vegetable 
in their lunch box each day.   
 
We have also started up 
breakfast club. Students can 
have cereal (weet-bix, 
cornflakes or sultana bran) or 
toast. We have gluten free and 
vegan options available too. It is 
available until 8:50am.  

 



 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
 

 

 

                              

                                 

ASSEMBLY 
Liam Rowland for using a range of strategies to build resilience in the classroom.  

Billie Carter for using strategies to build her resilience. 

Cooper Williamson for using strategies to overcome setbacks with improved resilience. 

  

Nash Mitton for responsibly assisting others during computer lessons. 

Isla Nicholson for respectfully listening to her teachers and classmates. 

Rex for consistently working respectfully with others. 

Tessa Stergo for writing interesting and engaging “Show Don’t Tell” sentences. 

  

Max for consistently demonstrating hard work and dedication towards learning tasks. 

Emilia Brewis-Miskell for consistently demonstrating respect towards her peers, teachers 

and the school community. 

Ridley Hutchins for making a smooth transition to Wyalong Public School. Once a Toppy 

student, always a Toppy student. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bonnie Urquart for concentrating hard to produce neat handwriting. 

Abbey Crowe for being a great role model and always upholding the school values. 

Kesaia Paewhenua for facing challenges with determination. 

Tiarni Imrie for always displaying a positive attitude to her learning. 

Suzanna Norris for always joining in classroom discussions and respecting others  

Jody Taylor-Mills for helping younger students. 
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It’s lots of Fun in Year 1! 
 

Year 1 have had a great start to the year and have enjoyed challenging 

themselves in literacy and numeracy. 

 

Year 1 have been buzzing with excitement when learning about bees and how 

they make honey and pollinate plants. We have been writing more exciting 

sentences with the conjunction 'because' to add more detail.  

 

We have been working hard on our number skills, focusing on counting forwards 

and backwards and identifying 10 as a unit in place value.  

 

Year 1 have also been developing their team work skills with lots of cooperative 

games and activities. We are learning to try new things, encourage others and 

always learn from our mistakes.  

 

Swimming for sport, Friday rotations and touch typing skills have also been 

highlights from our term so far!  



 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


